Dear Mr Roppolo
Thank you for consulting the EPA in relation to the Notice of Exhibition for Crown Sydney Resort (SSD 6357 MOD 1) (the proposal).

The proposal involves design modifications to the interior and exterior of the Crown Sydney Resort, and the modified design will remain substantially the
same as the originally approved development. The anticipated environmental impacts are consistent with those of the approved development.

The Crown Sydney Resort forms part of the premises regulated by the EPA under Environment Protection Licence 13336 (the Licence). The EPA utilises the
Licence to regulate activities at Barangaroo associated with contaminated groundwater treatment and contaminated land remediation. Based on the
information provided, the proposal will not impact on remediation or groundwater treatment works, and the proposal will not require any amendments to
the Licence.

In view of these factors, the EPA has no further interest in the proposal and no further consultation is required.

Please call me if you have any questions.

Kind regards,

Mark

Mark Hanemann

Senior Operations Officer

Metropolitan Branch, NSW Environment Protection Authority
+61 2 9995 6845
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